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Chair Johanson, Vice Chair Eli, and members of the committee: 

Thank you for the opportunity to present testimony regarding HB 1904 – Relating to the 
Uniform Employee and Student Online Privacy Protection Act.   
 
The University of Hawai‘i supports the intent of the bill, and appreciates efforts to ensure 
that it does not adversely impact University of Hawai‘i accounts and resources that are 
necessary for the efficient operation of University business.  The definition of the term 
“protected personal online account” used in this bill excludes accounts opened or 
provided by an employer or an educational institution to be used solely or primarily on 
behalf of or under the direction of the employer or educational institution.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony.  
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